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We are making a request for information relating to the tram tracks westbound on York 
Place, Edinburgh, between the junction with Leith Walk and Elder Street East, Edinburgh. 
  
Information including sight of any written or electronic communication detailing any risk 
assessments for the tram tracks westbound on York Place, Edinburgh, between the junction 
with Leith Walk and Elder Street East, both prior to installation and subsequently. 
 
Information including sight of any written or electronic communication detailing complaints 
made relating to the tram tracks westbound on York Place, Edinburgh, between the junction 
with Leith Walk and Elder Street East, from 2014 to date. 
 
Information including sight of any written or electronic communication detailing incidents 
occurring on the tram tracks westbound on York Place, Edinburgh, between the junction with 
Leith Walk and Elder Street East, from 2014 to date. 
 
Please find attached Stage 2 Road Safety Audit which covers this for Trams to Newhaven 
(TTN). Information prior to this would be held by Edinburgh Tram. Their contact details are 
here: Freedom of information | Edinburgh Trams. 
  
Information including sight of any written or electronic communication detailing maintenance 
or additional works carried out on the tram tracks westbound on York Place, Edinburgh, 
between the junction with Leith Walk and Elder Street East, from 2014 to date. 
 
There were no further works undertaken as part of TTN 
  
Information, including sight of any written or electronic communication, detailing safety 
advice given to vulnerable road users, including motorcyclists, on how to safely cross tram 
tracks when travelling westbound on York Place, Edinburgh, between the junction with Leith 
Walk and Elder Street East. 
 
This would sit with Edinburgh Tram who have a campaign / signage on how to cross tram 
tracks particularly for cyclists. 
  
We also request any photographs held relating to the above requested information. 
 
We do not hold this information. 
 

https://edinburghtrams.com/freedom-information

